September 2, 2019

Dear ESD parents and guardians,

On Thursday of last week, the District and teachers' union came to a tentative agreement regarding the teachers' contract. We are pleased to announce that tonight, the teachers' union (EEA) voted for and ratified this tentative agreement. This agreement will now go before the ESD Board of Education on September 11<sup>th</sup>, during their regularly scheduled Board meeting.

School will start on September  $4^{\text{th}}$ . We are excited and appreciate the opportunity to provide a quality education for your child this year.

Sincerely,

Jinger Haberer, ESD Superintendent